TENNESSEE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION

Andrew Jackson State Office Bldg.
502 Deaderick Street, 4™ Floor
Nashville, TN 37243-0001

Electronically Filed in TPUC Docket Room
on February 8, 2023 3t 10:57 a.m.

February 7, 2023

Brightspeed of Eastern Tennessee, LLC

Pamela Sherwood, Senior Regulatory and Compliance Counselor
1120 South Tryon Street, Suite 700

Charlotte, NC 28203

RE:  Docket No. 22-00126, Notification of Name Change of CenturyTel of Claiborne, Inc.
d/b/a CenturyLink Claiborne to Brightspeed of Eastern Tennessee, LLC
Dear Ms. Sherwood,

This letter is to acknowledge receipt of your notification that CenturyTel of Claiborne, Inc. d/b/a
CenturyLink Claiborne has changed its name to Brightspeed of Eastern Tennessee, LLC.

The notification meets the requirements contained in Rule 1220-4-1-.08 and the Commission will
update its records to reflect the new company name. No further action is required on your behalf

and the Commission will close this docket.

Sincerely,

0 ol 1.7 e

David Foster, Director
Utilities Division
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